
 
 
 
 
 
Myddle and Broughton Parish Council 
  
Earlier this year, the Myddle and Broughton Community Led Plan was finalised and presented to 
members of the parish via meetings in each of the village halls.  The Plan has since been adopted by 
Myddle and Broughton Parish Council and lodged with the Shropshire County Council. 
  
Identified under the Building and Development section was the need for more affordable homes for 
rent.  In responding to these findings, the Parish Council need to determine the number of residents 
who would be interested in such accommodation which in turn will provide clarity as to the type of 
property needed in the Parish.  An appropriate Housing Association can then be identified and 
approached. 
  
To enable the need for this housing to be accurately assessed in terms of numbers, it is proposed to 
hold a meeting at Harmer Hill and Myddle Village Halls on the following dates.  If you are interested, 
please come and advise your Parish Councillors. 
  
The dates are: 
 
 Myddle Village Hall       - Saturday 16

th
 November 2013  10am-1pm 

  
 Harmer Hill Village Hall – Saturday 9

th
 November 2013  10am-1pm  

 

  
If you are interested in applying for this type of housing but are unable to attend either of the above 
meetings, please contact: 
 
Cll R Jeffery on 01939 290613 

Or 

Cll. R Purslow on 01939 290574. 

 

 

 

 


